
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

REFLECTIONS 
February 22, 2023 

 

MINISTER 

GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

    

    

    

    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Website 

Our newly designed website will be available this week! 

The website is both PC and mobile device friendly and is 

under the same URL as before (www.pgbctn.org). 
 

PGBC Library News 
The library should be opening back up soon and we hope 

you will stop in at that time to see the changes that have 

been made. We have updated and added some books to 

our collection, some places to sit and have expanded our 

reference and bible study selection. 
 

All of our books are in a database on the internet and you 

can search books from anywhere you have internet 

access. To check out a book you will need to have a 

PATRON’S NUMBER.  
 

The binder is located on the table in the foyer hallway. 

Please complete all the information requested on the log 

(name, phone number and email address; address is 

optional) and write down your Patron’s number. It is 

located on the left side of the log. You will need to have a 

Patron’s number to check out books. If you forget your 

Patron’s number, we can look it up by name. 
 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

WMU Meeting Wed. Mar. 1st     6:30 PM 

Men’s Breakfast Sat. Mar. 4th  8:00 AM 

Trustees’ Meeting Mon. Mar. 13th   6:00 PM 

Business Meeting Sun. Mar. 19th  7:00 PM 
 

SSSSeeeecurcurcurcuriiiittttyyyy    VoVoVoVolllluuuunteenteenteenteersrsrsrs    
Sunday, February 26th    

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Johnathan Long 

2nd Service Edward Hill 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 

card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 

 

    

 



Homebound Member of the Week 

26-Mar 4 

  

Carol Davidson 

919 Wilder Chapel Lane 

Maryville, TN 37804 

 

WMU March Mission Action 

Chilhowee Baptist Center is preparing for their annual 

Spring event, “The Resurrection Celebration”.  Our 

thanks go out to all that have helped in the past to make 

this event successful. Information about “The 

Resurrection Celebration” and a list of donation items is 

available on the table located beside the Sunday School 

office.  Collection will run through Sunday, March 19th.   

If anyone wishes to start shopping now to spread out 

their purchases, the list follows: 

 2 new bath towels (Nice, good quality  

and matching color) 

 2 new wash cloths (Nice, good quality  

and matching color) 

 1 shampoo, 16 oz. minimum 

 3 pack of bar soap  

 1 tube toothpaste 6oz. minimum  

 2 toothbrushes (adult) 

 1 Laundry Detergent, 32-50 loads 

 1 Dish Detergent 25oz. 

 4 pack (double roll) toilet paper 

 1 All Purpose Spray Cleaner 32 oz. 

 1 can disinfectant spray 

 1 container of disinfectant wipes 

*Please leave the all-purpose cleaner in a separate bag to 

prevent spilling on the other items* 

*Please mark through all bar codes. 

The Baptist Center will be providing plastic totes, so you 

do not need to provide any with your donation. These 

items are available at Dollar Tree, Dollar General, and 

Walmart.  

    

 

 

BUSINESS MEETING    

Pleasant Grove Baptist Church met in regular business 

meeting with Rev. Greg Long presiding.   Minutes of 

previous meeting were read and approved. Organization 

and department reports were given. Finance report for 

January was presented. The Sunday School average 

attendance for January was 164, average contacts were 

120.  Diann Ringer reported for the WMU. Cards have 

been sent to the homebound members. Collection for the 

resurrection baskets has begun and will continue through 

March 19th. Dan Blevens reported for the trustees. 

Leaves were cleaned from the prayer garden, and two 

worn-out tables were replaced in the RA room. A dead 

tree in front of the church office has been removed. 

Several light bulbs have been replaced in the sanctuary, 

and two light fixtures have been repaired. One heat unit 

was fixed, and the heat exchanger was discovered to be 

cracked, which caused the thermal relay to kick out. This 

unit will be replaced on Tuesday. Lastly, the carbon 

monoxide detectors have been installed near all heat unit 

clusters. Greg Long reported for the Homebound 

Ministry. Thank you for all the cards sent so far during 

the spring rotation.   
 

Old Business: None 
 

New Business: Motion by Mike Coulter with a 2nd by 

Dan Blevens to grant request for church letter for Danny 

and Sherry Mathis to Southside Baptist Church. Passed. 
 

Marty Mueller motioned to adjourn. All in favor. 
 

Greg Long, Moderator 
 

Lauren Muller, Acting Church Clerk 

 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 
Mailing Address: Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 

      3736 Tuckaleechee Pike  Maryville, TN 37804 

Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 

Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

9:00AM – 2:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 
 


